
June 2024  

The Board of Directors 

U.S. International Development Finance Corporation 

1100 New York Avenue, NW 

Washington DC 20527 

 

Re: Written Submission for DFC Public Hearing on June 4, 2024  

 

Dear Board of Directors, 

 

Please see below the written statement of Accountability Counsel for the June 4, 2024 public 

hearing.  

 

Best, 

Stephanie Amoako 

Policy Director 

Accountability Counsel 

1400 16th St NW, Suite 210 

Washington, DC 20036 

stephanie@accountabilitycounsel.org  

202-909-1121 

mailto:stephanie@accountabilitycounsel.org
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